
 

 

 
 

 

Staff Report 

 

Subject:  Proposal-Grant Application and Engineering Services Reis Road STP Project  

Department/Program:  Public Works/ Streets 

Recommendation:  To Allow Cochran Engineering to Submit a Proposal and an Application  to East 

West Gateway and  Provide Professional Engineering Services for the above project.  

 

Explanation: Surface Transportation Block Grant Program-Sub allocated (STP-S) - Reis Road needs 

some preventative maintenance done in the next few years to keep it in good shape for longevity. 

Also in a particular section where the road was scarified previously, it will either need to be re-

scarified or a new wear surface be added for skid resistance.  Street lights also can be upgraded with 

projects like these to offset future costs down the road. Cost for the application fee is $5000. If the 

application is not approved, Cochran will reimburse the $5000. back to the City. The application fee 

is to be paid in the 2021 budget, and the application needs to be submitted by February 11, 2021.  

Construction to be completed in FY 2024.  

Total Project cost is $ 1,005,533 with the City of Ballwin’s portion being $320,915.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted By:  Jim Link, Ballwin Public Works 

Date: 1/6/21 
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